
Hibs’  ticket  allocation  for
Dumbarton now sold out

Tickets for Saturday’s Ladbrokes Championship opener between
Dumbarton and Hibs are now sold out.

Hibs  received  an  allocation  of  approximately  700  tickets,
which went on sale to supporters last Thursday. Tickets were
sold based on loyalty points, with those holding the highest
number of points receiving a priority window for purchases.

The  hope  to  receive  a  small  additional  allocation  from
Dumbarton and will confirm more where possible.

The Hibernian Ticket Office are operating a waiting list for
tickets and supporters who wish to be added to the list should
contact  tickets@hibernianfc.co.uk  with  your  name,  client
reference  number,  contact  details  and  number  of  tickets
required

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2015/08/hibs-ticket-allocation-for-dumbarton-now-sold-out/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2015/08/hibs-ticket-allocation-for-dumbarton-now-sold-out/
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2013/11/HibsLogosmall.jpg

